
This is a decision paper

MEMO TO:		Members of the Board of Education

FROM:		Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:		June 16, 2015

RE:	Moving Funding of Director of Assessment and Program Effectiveness from Title Funds to General Fund 


Federal funding regulations changed this year in regards to how federal Title monies can be used for salaries.  Specifically, Title funds can no longer be used to pay the salary for the District Assessment Coordinator position, which is a mandated position for district to staff by the Kentucky Department of Education.  We have been using Title funds to pay the salary for the Director of Assessment and Program Effectiveness, which serves as our District Assessment Coordinator.  We are requesting for the funding of this position to be moved from Title funding to the general fund to ensure that we are compliant with federal regulations.  

Recommendation

I recommend that the Board of Education approve the transfer of funding for the Director of Assessment and Program Effectiveness position from Title funding to the general fund.  


Recommended motion

I move that the Board of Education approve the transfer of funding for the Director of Assessment and Program Effectiveness position from Title funding to the general fund.  

